
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
01/22 10 January 2022 

 
ROAD TRAFFIC CONDITION  

CHANGES 
 
The intersection of Murray Road and Gaze Road has now been changed from the old give way 
scenario.  
 
The new signage now indicates that all traffic must STOP at the Intersection of Murray Road 
and Gaze Road. 
 
The Shire has implemented these changes from the Mainroads Signage Report.  
 
For further information please contact the Manager Works and Services Mr Graeme Hedditch 
on 9164 8300 (ext. 230). Mob: 0439 215 306 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer 
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